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Regarding the approval of Charles Sandlin to the Planning Commission -

I am a resident of Camarillo and I’d like to bring to the boards attention that the appointment
of Charles Sandlin to any organization associated with the county would be a very bad idea.

Attached is a screenshot that shows that Mr. Sandlin has a history of being abusive to those
around him. Additionally, there is a photo that was turned in to the Camarillo police that
showed the bed of Mr Sandlin’s truck full of the yard signs of others running for local office -
indicating that he was stealing yard signs on display.

For these reasons he is clearly not someone that should be elevated to any position at the
county level.

I would think the county would be especially concerned with the first issue - the history of
abusive behavior, considering the very recent issues with former CEO Mike Powers. The
county should be building a workplace atmosphere where women feel safe, putting Charles
Sandlin into a position of authority would undermine any efforts to improve the county’s
workplace and/or reputation.

Please reconsider this appointment and make another choice.

Thank you.


mailto:concernedcamarillo@gmail.com
mailto:Matt.LaVere@ventura.org
mailto:ClerkoftheBoard@ventura.org
mailto:kelly.long@ventura.org
mailto:Supervisor.Parvin@ventura.org
mailto:SupervisorGorell@ventura.org
mailto:Vianey.Lopez@ventura.org

